HOTEL FlONTENELLE

OFFICE OF THE MANAGEMENT

OMAHA'S WELCOME TO THE WORLD

November 8, 1939

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Coach

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Xansas

Dear Mr., Allen:

We have not received an answer to our letter of September <6,
when we wrote you regarding the possibility of accommodating
your basketball team at our Hotels Fontenelle or Bome and we
wish to quote you our rates again.

Hotel Fontenelle

Single rooms with bath $2.50 each
Twin beds and bath - two in a room 1.75 each
Double bed - two in a room 1.50 each
Four in a room and bath 1l.25 each
Hotel Rome
Single room and bath $1.50 each
Double bed and bath - two in a room 1.25 each
Twin beds and bath 1.50 each
Three or four to a room 1.25 each

If they are not entirely satisfactory to you, wish you would let
us know and perhaps we may be able to arrive at a satisfactory
agreement because we want to accommodate you when you play here
in Omaha. I am sure you will be satisfied at either hotel you
choosee.

With kindest regards and hoping to have the pleasure of meeting you
personally when you are here, I am

Hospitably and cordially yours

Howard W. Williams
Sales Manager




